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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 8/30/2024 
SUBJECT: UPDATE: Grand Avenue to reopen to traffic 
BY: Jessica Hehir, Sr. Advisor, Communications and Marketing 

 

UPDATE: Grand Avenue to reopen to traffic

Grand Avenue will reopen to all traffic Friday, August 30th at 4:30 PM. City of Duluth street maintenance crews have completed a temporary street
patch and lane striping. There will be small legends (turn arrows) work to be completed next week. The work will not impede traffic.

Final road repairs will be completed within the next year. 

The City of Duluth thanks the Public Works and Utilities Department staff for their dedication to Duluth residents and businesses,and for their swift
and diligent round-the-clock response to the incident. 
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